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Need Supplies? Have Questions and Need Assistance? 

Contact your CCHC (new contact info on back side) 

We still have paper towels, disinfectant, bleach, gloves,  

thermometers, and face masks are coming... 

____________ 

Cabarrus Health Alliance  704-920-1213 

Healthinfo@cabarrushealth.org 

____________ 

Supply Resources: 

https://www.tbcchildcaresupply.com/ - great price on gloves 

https://thompsontee.com/face-masks  

https://www.walmart.com/ip/MOBI-Non-Contact-Forehead-Thermometer-with-Fever-Indicators-and-

Do you know that Rowan Cabarrus Community College has a Scholarship/Grant program for Early Child-
hood Educators and Directors that is funded by Cabarrus County Partnership for Children and Smart 

Start?  This scholarship/grant program provides financial and technical support to early educators working 
with children 0-5 years old in Cabarrus County while pursuing an Associate’s Degree in Early Childhood. As 

a participant of this grant, you will have the opportunity to receive cash stipends when you earn a “B” or 
higher in your Early Childhood courses by the following awards: $100 for Intro to Early Childhood, $150 for 

each certificate (Child Care Specialist, Infants, Toddlers, and Twos, and Administrator), $300 for the diploma 
and $500 for your associate's degree. Also if you do not qualify for TEACH or Financial Aid, we can receive 

$1500 per year to offset the cost of tuition.  
 

For directors of programs that serve children 0-5 years old, the scholarship/grant will provide financial and 
technical support as you pursue a Certificate in Business Entrepreneurship. This certificate provides direc-

tors the opportunity to learn mastery content related to the creation of a business plan, accounting principles, 
marketing strategies, increase value to your business, and other innovative ethics.  This certificate can be 

completed in two semesters (2 classes in the fall and 2 classes in the spring).  Participants will be provided 
with a laptop equipped with necessary programs for you to be successful in the courses.  Scholarships will 
also be awarded to offset the cost of tuition If you do not qualify for financial aid or receive assistance from 
T.E.A.C.H. Upon completion of the certificate with a grade of “B” or higher in all four courses, a $300 cash 

stipend will be awarded.  
 

Education and quality care for children work well together!  So what are you waiting for?  These scholarship/
grant programs were developed and funded just for you!  You have everything to gain and we are here to as-

sist you every step of the way.  We look forward to working with you all! 
 

Waynett Taylor @ waynett.taylor@rccc.edu (336) 588-7833 

Nicole Sessoms @ nicole.sessoms@rccc.edu (704) 216-3625 

https://thompsontee.com/face-masks
mailto:waynett.taylor@rccc.edu
mailto:nicole.sessoms@rccc.edu


Important Contacts 
 

 

NC DCDEE                          1-800-859-0829 

Carolinas Poison Center      1-800-222-1222 

Cabarrus County DHS                                 704-920-1400 

Debra Pless, RN, CCHC           704-791-0058*NEW 

Melissa Jones, RN, CCHC                704-787-2638*NEW 

NC Immunization Branch                                    919-707-5550 

Criminal Background Check Unit Line           919-527-6620 
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2020 Trainings 
All Classes will be held from 6:00-8:00 p.m. at CFA  

(Please enter the building to the left of the Living Center around back) 
SPOTS ARE LIMITED—PLEASE RESERVE YOUR SPOT ASAP 

 

SIDS—August 4th, and October 6th 

CPR—September 1st (This class MAY run past 8 p.m.)  
CPR is $50/person and MUST BE PAID in advance, by Center-issued check,  

cash brought to the Partnership Office or Paypal. 
 

Anyone more than 10 minutes late to class will be required to reschedule. 
To Register for a class please call Lissy Rios at the Partnership, 704-933-8278, Option 1 
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 Cabarrus County children who will be 4 years old by August 31, 2020  

 may be eligible for NC Pre-K. 

 

 Encourage parents and caregivers to contact  

 Cabarrus Partnership for Children. 

 For MORE INFORMATION AND TO APPLY, call: 

       704-933-8278 

 


